
 

 

 

                          

We survived Kilve ! Our trip was a huge success and despite the wind and the mud we had a 
fabulous time .There were many hilarious tales to tell but it was also a privilege to see the children 
have the opportunity to be  independent and take on new challenges . Many children were very 
brave and pushed themselves to their limits especially on the climbing wall and mountain biking. 
Cabin life for all the children was an unforgettable experience and they worked well together to 
prepare for the cabin inspections everyday. Thank you all again for the flowers that you gave us on 
our return ,Mrs Gee,Mrs Sutherland and myself were really touched -Mr Simmonds loved his prezzie 
too !    

Here are just a few of our pictures and I hope to have more on the website soon :  

               

               

                                                             Mrs Moncrieff  



          

 

                                                          

                        

                        

                             

 

                                                                               

                       

                                  

                                                                                

 

                                     

        

 

               

         

 

                            

                         

 

                                                                    

 

      

 

 

           

      

 

                 



                                   

 

 

 


